From: Jessica Pyska

To: Terry Dereniuk

Cc: Lake County Clerk of the Board

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Support for November Ballot Measure on Kelseyville Name Change
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:58:19 AM

Thank you, Terre, I am adding this to the public comments.

Jessica Pyska

Lake County, California
District 5 Supervisor
(707)-245-2187

Jessica.Pyska@lakecountyca.gov
www.lakecountyca.gov

On Jul 29, 2024, at 9:57 AM, Terry Dereniuk <terry.lewa@gmail.com™> wrote:
Good morning Jessica,

I am writing to you to express my support for including an
Advisory Vote on the November ballot. Only the residents of
Kelseyville Unified School District boundaries would be able to
vote on this measure. I believe that it is fair to allow the people
of Kelseyville to vote on this issue. We are the ones who are
affected.

Thank you for your work on this divisive issue.
Cheers,
Terry Dereniuk

2181 Bell Hill Road
Kelseyville, CA

Cheers!
Terry
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